The Energy Company

POSTING CERTIFICATION

This is to certify that the Philippine National Oil Company has posted its 2022 — Second
Semester Procurement Monitoring Report in its website and can be accessed through this link:

https://www.pnoc.com.ph/wp-content/uploads/2023/01/2022-2nd-Sem-PMR.pdf.

This certification is being issued in compliance with GPPB Circular No. 02-2020, this 13%

of January, 2023.
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